
 

Dear Parents and Guardians of Mr. Pogemiller-Kermani’s Spanish students, 
 
Welcome to Digital Learning! We are in uncharted territory of teaching and learning! We 
all want things to go back to “normal,” however we want to stay healthy and keep others 
out there healthy. Stay home, stop the spread! Social distancing works and will flatten 
the curve! 
 
Students will continue to learn despite the pandemic’s reach on public life. Students will 
complete assignments on Google Docs and complete assessments through Google 
Forms. For the last couple of weeks, review materials have been posted to this Google 
Classroom. 
  
Please encourage your student to complete the Check-In that was just posted to Google 
Classroom. This Check-In will allow me to account for whether my students are in 
attendance. Below is the Google Classroom code for our class if you would like to join 
our classroom. 
 
Spanish Period 3 Google Classroom Code: ​bfubihz 
 
I will be having Office Hours through the form of Google Meets on Tuesdays and 
Thursdays, 11:00 AM - 12:00 PM. A link to the Google Meets Office Hours will be 
shared through Google Classroom. Any student can join and just say hi or ask 
questions.  I can also be reached by email at jeremy.kermani@wcsdny.org 
 
We are moving forward in our curriculum.  I will be posting weekly assignments that 
should be worked on and turned in.  
 
If you are having issues with technology or do not have access to the Google 
Classroom, please let me know and we can work out a plan for your students to get the 
information in print form.  
 
Stay healthy!  Be in contact! 
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Pogemiller-Kermani (Mr. PK) 


